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Bai nianxi was stunned. The things in her bedside drawer

There was an account book on which she had written down all the money she owed
him since she met conmobei. Little by little, it was good.

In the past three months, conmobei has paid her a lot of rich salaries, plus the
remuneration she received for designing the cover of new products, all of which have
been remitted into an account.

There is also a plan. Mr. Abel contacted her and proposed that if she had any intention,
he could help her go abroad for further study. She was attracted by Abel's proposal and
made a plan for the future.

The plan is very detailed and perfect. The only drawback is that there is no conmobei
or Lolo.

Her small apartment was bought with her savings of several years' struggle abroad.
She also sold it and remitted the money into that account. What commobei saw was a
transfer of property right of the apartment.

She's got everything. Conmbe knows.

I know that she is collecting money, that she is plotting secretly, that she is planning to
leave him and start a new life without him and Lolo.

Otherwise, why is he so anxious to marry her?

Originally, he had been waiting for so long. In recent years, the days when there were
no women around him have come. Why should he be in such a hurry?

A drop of sweat from the forehead of conmo north, through his face side, dripping
down, fell on Bai nianxi's heart, hot she flustered.

He continued to possess and seize her, and he felt that his actions were not enough. He



bent down his head and kissed Bai nianxi's lips.

For a moment, it was rampant.

Bai nianxi also lost the consciousness of resistance. After Kang Mobei said that, her
whole body softened, her momentum softened and her heart softened.

I don't know how long later, conmobei stopped and collapsed on Bai nianxi, as if he
had exhausted all his strength. He buried his head in Bai nianxi's neck socket, and the
sweat on his face soaked Bai nianxi's hair.

For a long time, he didn't want to leave. He was too attached to the warmth of Bai
nianxi.

Bai nianxi was already in a good mood, but because of the Commodore north, he
almost collapsed.

She knew all the reasons, and it was because she understood many reasons that she
insisted on going.

No matter how good kangmobei is, it's not her after all. How can she be with
kangmobei?

They are separated by more than ten thousand rivers and mountains?

Neither of them spoke, so they hugged each other quietly for a long time. Kangmobei
finally got up from Bai nianxi, put on his clothes, picked up the clothes on the ground,
and covered Bai nianxi's clean body.

"I'll go to the company first. If you think about it, come back to me."

With that, conmobei went out and drove to the company.

Bai nianxi also got up from the bed, feeling very weak.

In fact, Qi Zhiwei came to see her before she left.

Did not say a lot to her, just said a few words, after that, those words will be like a
brand in her heart, often think of it, the pain will again and again tighten her heart,
until she can't breathe.

After putting on the clothes, Bai nianxi took out her mobile phone and had a look.
There was a missed call.



Bai nianxi dials in. It turns out that Matsushita said it would hold a meeting.

It was Xiao Wang from the project department who informed her. She also felt a little
strange. It is reasonable that even if there is a meeting, it should not be the person from
the project department who informed her.

But she did. When she got to Panasonic, the conference room was empty.

The door behind him suddenly rang. Looking back, Su Yihao came in.

When Su Yihao came in, he locked the door of the conference room.

"It's you?" Bai nianxi was a little surprised.

"It's me." After su Yihao came to Bai nianxi, he began to gaze at her, as if to see
through her.

"What can I do for you?" Bai nianxi intuitively realized that there was nothing good
about Su Yihao. Although she had no impression of Su Yihao in her memory, she
instinctively didn't like Su Yihao, and even had an abnormal rejection.

Now Su Yihao even called her in the name of a meeting, and they stayed in the
meeting room alone

There was no one else here. Su Yihao said straight to the point, "Bai nianxi, what's
your intention?"

"Attempt?"

"As soon as I returned home, you also went to Panasonic. Xinyue and I went to the
Kang family to discuss the engagement. You also went to the Kang family with
kangmobei, and even married kangmobei?"

Bai nianxi is wringing her eyebrows. How can she listen to Su Yihao's meaning,
saying that all she does is for him?

"Mr. Su, you misunderstood me. I don't know what happened between us, but please
control your self feeling a little. Don't think I'm doing all this for you."

She didn't know him at all. There was no need to pester him in this way.

"Not for me, but for whom?" Su Yihao sneered, "are you with commobei just to get
back at me?""Revenge?" Bai nianxi is very keen to grasp the key points in Su Yihao's
words.



He said good revenge, why should she revenge him? Is it hard to say that he had done
anything hurtful to her before?

Well, although she doesn't remember what happened before, Bai nianxi's anger rises in
her heart at the thought of being bullied by the man in front of her.

A push away Su Yihao slowly leaning close to the body, "Mr. Su, even if there is no
one else here, please pay a little attention to your behavior."

Su Yihao was pushed away by Bai nianxi, and his eyes were stained with impatience.
"Bai nianxi, let me tell you straight, let go of this project."

"What do you mean?"

"I'll let people choose new, suitable designers, and you leave Panasonic." Su Yihao
looked at Bai nianxi's eyes, "also, Kang's family is not the place you can enter if you
want. The man in Kangmo North advised you not to provoke."

"What if I don't?"

"Nianxi, I'm doing it for you, too." Su Yihao's words suddenly softened, "don't be
ungrateful."

Bai nianxi's eyebrows were frowning tightly. After a long time, they relaxed again. "If
I have to propose a toast, don't I have to be punished?"

Su Yihao lips slightly hook up, "then I can only use their own way."

Bai nianxi looks at Su Yihao with her eyes, in his own way?

Su Yihao began to stretch out his hand to untie his bow tie and said: "the sound
insulation effect here is very good."

It seems that you want to be strong with her?

No, I won't. now that I know her relationship with kangmobei, Su Yihao's courage is
not so big that he dares to attack her.

What is the purpose of his action?
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